

27 June 2011

Mr. Frank Nevin,
Director of Land Use,
Economic and Transport Planning,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.

Dear Mr. Nevin.

I have been asked by Mr. Alan Shatter T.D., Minister for Justice, Equality and Defence to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 23 June 2011 in relation to proposed protocol at Casement Aerodrome, Baldonnel.

I will be in touch with you shortly in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

VINCENT LOWE PRIVATE SECRETARY MINISTER FOR DEFENCE